SPRING LAKE PARK HIGH SCHOOL PROM 2023

FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS

When and where is Prom?

Prom is on Saturday, MAY 13, 2023. Grand March begins at 6:30pm. The Dance is from 8:00pm to 11:00pm. Grand
March will be held in the Fine Arts Center at the high school. The Dance will be held at Quincy Hall.

1325 Quincy St NE, Minneapolis, MN 55413  https://quincyhallmn.com/

How much does it cost to go to Prom? When can | buy tickets?
Tickets to attend Prom are $40 per person. Tickets will be on sale April 25""-May 12", 2023 before and after school as
well as online. QR code is on the bottom of this flyer.

Morning sales: April 25, 26 and 27, May 1-5 and 8-10, 2023 in the Cafeteria from 7:45-8:05am (cash or credit)
Afternoon sales: May 1-5 and 8-11" in the main office from 3:05-3:30pm (Ticket sales end at noon on Friday the 12t)
Online sales start Monday, April 24-2023

What is Grand March?

Grand March is held in the Fine Arts Center at the HS. Prom couples get a chance to walk across the stage to be
announced and to have their picture taken. Parents and friends need tickets to watch Grand March in the auditorium.
Each Prom participant will get ONE Grand March ticket for a friend or family member when their prom ticket is purchased.
Tickets cost $2 for additional tickets, and may be purchased at the door. Students who have purchased Prom tickets DO
NOT need to purchase a Grand March ticket for themselves.

*Tickets will be sold at the door starting at 6:00pm. We will have an overflow room (Panther Gym) once the FAC is filled.

What time should | arrive if | want to participate in Grand March?
Line-up for Grand March begins at 6:00pm.

Do | have to go to Grand March?
No. Students may attend the Prom Dance without attending Grand March.

Can | bring a date if he/she doesn’t go to Spring Lake Park High School?

Yes. All guests who do not attend Spring Lake Park High School must complete and submit a Guest Registration Form to
the Main Office before MAY 10, 2023 . NO GUEST can be older than 20. Forms are available at the Main Office and must
be turned in by MAY 10 AT 3:30 PM

Do | need my ID?
Students will not need a student ID to purchase a ticket, but non-student guests need a picture ID to attend the dance.

Will transportation be provided?
No. You will need to provide your own transportation to and from Quincy Hall. Use this link for directions:
https://quincyhallmn.com/

Do | have to have a date?
No. Students may attend with a date, alone, or with a group of friends.

Is it formal or casual?
Prom is a formal dance. Please dress appropriately.

Will food be served?
Yes. Hors d’oeuvres and beverages will be served throughout the evening. There will not be a full meal served.
No outside foods or beverages will be allowed at Grand March or at Quincy Hall.

Can | leave early and come back later?
No. Once students have arrived for Prom, they may not leave the building and return.



